Lifetime

Home Care

Complete domiciliary care solutions

The hydration
station has now
been decorated and
set up for the

summer so you can
all pop into the
office and grab a

We have had lots of
| new community carers
! joining our team so
1 training has been
t underway in the office
paving the way for the
new rounds.

LHC News
Summer 2022
Welcome to our
- latest newsletter

We Have Fabulous Office News

A big welcome to Rachel and Beth our
new Supervisors

Also a big welcome to Faye who is our
new co-ordinator

All have joined Team LHC since our last
newsletter and come with a wealth of experience
and knowledge in care and have settled in well.

We are also launching
a Brand New walking
round!!!

Keep your eyes peeled on
our Facebook page for
recruitment positions

We also had Hollie
come join us in the
office for her work
experience for 2
weeks to experience
the day-to-day life
in social care to give
her an insight of the
industry. Hollie
completed the
training modules
and earned the
certificate.

Now recruiting community carers, make a difference and help in
serving your local community, for details Tel 01909 771211

Subscribe on our website for all the latest news and events at LHC www.lhc.uk.com



